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Amendment by Board Member Bruce Hamilton to YELLOW FOLDER (2nd Round) Doc#2015-147, Safety 

Culture Closure Letter 

Amendment: Delete the last paragraph and the subsequent four bullets in the cover letter, which 

begins: “While the specifics of the Recommendation have been met, both the Board and DOE have 

concerns ….”” 

Justification: The Recommendation is being closed.  Using the Board’s statutory authority in 42 U.S.C. § 

2286b(d) to establish reporting requirements for the Secretary of Energy adds quantifiable bureaucratic 

burden to the already resource-challenged Department of Energy in exchange for marginal or 

indeterminate gain in safety margin.  Closing a Recommendation only to new establish reporting 

requirements infers the establishment of a probationary situation and is not a good practice. 
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